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Montreal, April 15, 2014 

Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario, Canada 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited – Application for an Order 

pursuant to Section 29 of the Ontario Energy Board Act 
EB-2013-0234 – Request to be granted an observer status 

 

Dear Ms Walli, 

I recently joined Cogeco inc. and was made aware of the above mentioned proceeding 
that is well under way. 

Our division Cogeco Data Services inc. has an interest in the terms, conditions and 
rates related to the attachment of wireless telecommunications devices on the Toronto 
Hydro-Electric System’s utility poles and as such we are seeking the authorization to be 
granted an observer status in the EB-2013-0234 case. While we understand that the 
proceeding is well under way, as indicated in the case timetable, we would appreciate to 
receive all further documents related to this file. 

In addition, we may want to file one time comments prior to the closing of the 
proceedings. 

We thank you for considering this late request. 

Yours truly, 

 

Nathalie Dorval 
Vice-president, Regulatory Affairs and Copyright 
 
c.c. : Johanne Laperriere 


